
 

 

May 28, 2015 

Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

We are responding with this letter to ask for leniency in regards to the late return of 
our annual report. We are a small and newer company receiving a very first annual 
report from you. We pride ourselves on providing accurate and prompt service to our 
regulators, however we are just a little new at this and time has past quickly. We are 
asking for leniency for the fine as a $1000 penalty would be a considerable financial 
impact on our small company.  We strive to be a company in good standing for both 
our customers and the WAUTC. Please accept our apologies for this incident and 
know we will be turning in our report and fees due before June 8th, 2015.  

Sincerely, 

Robert Porrazzo 
Manager of operations 

AMERICAS ELITE INC 

Aka: ELITE MOVERS 

765 W Washington Street 
Sequim, WA 98382 
360-912-1412 
americaselitesr@yahoo,com 


